
Reading Patron at Salesbury C.E. Primary 

Since November we have been fortunate to work alongside Jo Welch, who has 

become a reading patron for our school.  The children have had the opportunity 

to access coding workshops which have been inspired from her books, The 

Darwin Code and The Quantum Code.  Alongside her coding sessions, our school 

magazine group have taken part in a creative writing workshop and some children 

have accessed a non-fiction workshop.  Jo is a very keen reader and is excited to 

share her love of books with the children; sharing what she believes are the best 

books for children to read.  We have thoroughly enjoyed her visits so far and look 

forward to sharing more books, stories and ideas with Jo in the summer term.   

 

 

 

   

 

Jo said have a twist in the 

middle of your story and was 

encouraging us to be precise 

with our verbs.  Teya  

I learnt to show my ideas 

through my descriptions and 

not tell the reader things 

directly.  George   


